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Dear Parents, 

This morning I held my first ‘Parent Forum’. Thank you to 

those parents who came along. The purpose of these 

sessions is for me to talk about how the school is running, 

what we are working on and what is coming up. It is also 

an opportunity for parents to ask questions and meet our 

Chair of Governors. We will run another one during the 

spring term.  

Next week, our Year 6s are off to Dukes Barn for the 

annual residential. I know Mrs Melhuish, Miss Lanagan and 

Mrs Clayton have spent a great deal of time preparing and 

organising everything and I am sure it will be a great week. 

A reminder that if your child is not attending, they must 

still be in school every day. Mr Maylard-Mason will be 

joining the children for the week so there will be no tag 

rugby, handball or cricket clubs next week. 

Finally, another reminder to Year 6 parents about the 

upcoming deadline for secondary school applications. We 

are aware of 10 families who have yet to complete this – 

please do not leave it to the last minute and risk missing 

the deadline! Do get in touch if you need any help with this 

process. 

Have a great weekend. 

Best Wishes 

 

 

 

James Evelyn 

Headteacher, Robert Miles Junior School 

Sports Ambassadors  
 

In the last newsletter, we shared the names of our newly appointed School Councillors and Prefects. Today, 

we can share the names of our newly appointed Sports Ambassadors. 

Sports Ambassadors will be the school voice for PE and Sport. 

They will promote the positive values of sport and be a role 

model for PE. Throughout the year, sports ambassadors will also 

collect data from pupils on what activities they would like to see 

on the playground at lunchtimes and facilitate these whilst 

building their leadership skills.  

Lexi Thompson    Freya Wroblewski 

Isaac Michael     Rosie Mccormick 

Dolly Barker-Richards   Sophie Wilson 

Emmy Hardie    Imogen Groom 

Emily Mogg    Thomas Hallam-Waite (also Sport Prefect) 
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Dates for the Diary  

w/c 16th Oct Year 6 Dukes Barn Residential 

23rd October Halloween Disco 

w/c 30th Oct Half Term 

31st October Deadline for Secondary School 

Applications 
 

 
School Attendance 

Excellent attendance is vital to success at school. 

We track attendance closely and celebrate 

excellent attendance. Our target is for each child 

to have an attendance figure of at least 95%. 
 

3B 98.5% 

3J 95.6% 

4H 97.1% 

4G 95.2% 

5AR 98.4% 

5M 97.2% 

6L 97.2% 

6M 95.3% 

All 96.8% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

3B who have the 

best attendance 

this week!  



Halloween Disco 
 

 

Halloween Disco 

Monday 23rd October 2023   

6.30 – 8.00 pm 

We are holding a Halloween/Autumn Disco for the children on Monday 23rd October 2023. (Please 

note that this is a change of date from Tues 24th). ‘Gazza’s Disco’ will be back to entertain the children. 

Halloween Fancy Dress is optional. 

Tickets are priced at £2.00 each, which will cover the cost of the disco.  Please pay on the door.  

A ‘Tuck Shop’ will be open on the night.  Drinks will be supplied. 

We would appreciate adult volunteers to help with the tuck shop on the night.   Please e-mail 

office@robertmiles.notts.sch.uk if you are able to help.   For those parents who offered at the ‘end of year 

disco’ but it wasn’t needed, you will be priority to help this time. 

Macmillan Bake Sale 
 

A huge thank you to all the parents and children who contributed to 

the Macmillan Bake Sale – we raised a brilliant £285.45. Message from 

Macmillan: “Thank you for being part of this year’s coffee morning. 

We’ll put the money you’ve raised straight to work. It could mean 

someone with cancer can get help with how they’re feeling on our 

Support Line. Pay their bills during treatment. Or turn to a Macmillan 

nurse for vital medical, practical and emotional support. 
 

House Points  
 

Children are earning House Points each and every day for showing the REACH values, making good choices 

and doing their very best. Each Friday in Honours Assembly, we announce the latest scores. At the end of 

each term, the house with the most points earns a non-uniform day. 

This week’s overall totals:  

Jupiter 410 

Mercury 351 

Neptune 377 

Saturn 364 
 

 

 
 

 

School Bus   
 

Please note that the bus fare on the school service (667) has now been 

increased to £2.00 for a single journey and £3.50 for a return. The 

drivers are clamping down on non-payers, so please ensure your child 

pays the correct fare and, if appropriat, retains their ticket for the return 

journey. If any child is refused entry onto the bus due to non-payment, 

then they will be brought back into school and we will call you to come 

and collect them.  

This is not a school decision. The bus is run through Nottinghamshire County Council and we are expected to 

follow their guidance.  If you are finding that your individual circumstances are making it difficult to pay for the 

school bus, then please contact the office on 01949 875011.   

mailto:office@robertmiles.notts.sch.uk


Excellent work under the Spotlight   
 

This week in Year 5, the children have been writing their own portal stories that draw the 

reader in by developing a setting through their character’s perspective. Based on the year 5 

model text, Clock Close, and using inspiration from the picture book The Viewer, these short 

stories will continue to be written into next week. The 5M have had many fabulous ideas and Mr 

Miller is excited to see the dramatic cliffhanger each of these will leave him on. 

 
 

Local News and Information  
 

We are happy to publicise local events and activities for children in the newsletter particularly ahead of holiday 

periods. (Please note the school is not endorsing these events as they are run separately.)  Any enquiries 

should be made through the website address shown on the leaflet below. 

 



Online Safety 
 

We share E-Safety information from National Online Safety with parents in the Robert Miles newsletter. This 

is to help you in ensuring that your child can use technology safely. Please read the following information. 

 



Weekly Menu   
 

This term, we have a new catering company supporting us and other Equals Trust schools. Their new 

systems require parent notification when a child has a special dietary requirement. 

All parents have received a link to a form where you can submit information about your child’s dietary 

requirements. If you have not already done so, please complete the form here if your child has specific 

dietary requirements: https://orders.lunchhound.co.uk/medicaldiets/request  

Monday 

• Cheese & tomato pizza, herby diced potatoes with carrot and cucumber mixed vegetables. 

• Cheesy pea and mixed vegetable pasta bake. (V) 

• Freshly baked jacket potato with tuna & mayonnaise, grated cheese or baked beans available every day. 

• Oat and raisin cookie. 

 

Tuesday 

• Italian chicken and mixed rice with garden peas and carrots. 

• Beany tomato ragu and fluffy cous cous. (V) 

• Freshly baked jacket potato with tuna & mayonnaise, grated cheese or baked beans available every day. 

• Chocolate sponge with chocolate sauce 

 

Wednesday 

• Traditional toad in the hole with mashed potato, cauliflower & seasonal greens. 

• Quorn roast vegetable sausage, mashed potatoes & gravy (V) 

• Freshly baked jacket potato with tuna & mayonnaise, grated cheese or baked beans available every day. 

• Ice cream 

 

Thursday 

• Spaghetti with beef bolognaise with green beans & sweetcorn. 

• Veggie mince pasta bake (V) 

• Freshly baked jacket potato with tuna & mayonnaise, grated cheese or baked beans available every day. 

• Vanilla blondie 

 

Friday  

• Fish fingers, Chips with baked beans or Garden Peas. 

• Vegetable nuggets and chips (V) 

• Freshly baked jacket potato with tuna & mayonnaise, grated cheese or baked beans available every day. 

• Strawberry muffin 
 

Upcoming Dates w/c 16th October 

 

Mr Maylard-Mason is joining the Year 6 residential all week. As a result, there will be no handball, cricket or tag 

rugby this week. 

 

Monday 16th October 2023 

• Year 6 Group 1 going to Dukes Barn. Other children to be at school for normal school hours. 

• Film club 3.30 - 5.15pm. The film showing this week is Ferngully: the last rainforest. £2 charge for this 

club. Please pay for this using the SchoolMoney app. Soft drink and biscuit provided. No sweets or 

chocolate please. 

 

Tuesday 17th October 2023 

• No Handball. 

• No girls cricket club.  

• Young Voices rehearsal 3.30-4.30pm. 

https://orders.lunchhound.co.uk/medicaldiets/request


Wednesday 18th October 2023 

• Year 6 group two going to Dukes Barn. To be at school at normal time. 

• Year 6 group one returning from Dukes Barn. Collect at normal pick up time. 

• No Bible explorers. 

 

Thursday 19th October 2023 

• Year 4 swimming. Please could children who are swimming bring along a long sleeved t-shirt and 

leggings or Pyjamas bottoms (the tight fitting the better). 

• No tag rugby. 

 

Friday 20th October 2023 

• Honours Assembly 

 


